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Opportunity for BCTF Members 
French Resources Development Project 

bctf.ca/OpportunitiesforMembers.aspx 

 
The BC Teachers’ Federation (BCTF) is seeking 10 public school teacher representatives willing 
to participate as BCTF representatives on the Ministry of Education’s French Resources 
Development Project Team, as outlined below. 
 

Team Representatives 

French as a first language 5 

French immersion 5 

 
Note: At least one of the representatives must be knowledgeable of Aboriginal education. 
 
General information 
The Ministry plans to create a number of videos that would demonstrate how teachers could 
utilize the redesigned curriculum to create rich learning opportunities for their students. The 
goals of these videos is to help teachers understand how the redesigned curriculum works as a 
conceptual, competency-driven model. The videos will provide examples and possibilities of 
how to use the redesigned curriculum, and be distinct from one another to ensure no single 
approach is promoted and to demonstrate that there are many ways to approach the 
curriculum. Team members will develop scenarios for the videos as outlined. The work will 
consist of attending a three-day meeting in Vancouver in late January 2016 (dates to be 
determined).   
 
Selection criteria 

 active BCTF member 

 awareness of the roles and responsibilities of representing the BCTF and the teaching 
profession 

 fluent in French (all the meetings will be held in French) 

 excellent writing skills and the ability to write lessons and support materials for teachers 

 experience at the district level or in different schools (the goal is to create scenarios that 
could be applicable to all districts, and any area of the province) 

 experience and comfort with different grade levels and subject areas 

 ability to work collaboratively in a team environment, and be enthusiastic and committed 
to an innovative approach to the redesigned provincial curriculum 

 at least one member of the team should be knowledgeable of Aboriginal education 

 French language co-ordinators and conseillères pédagogiques are encouraged to apply 

 balance of diversity—gender, Aboriginal, regional representation, etc., will be sought. 
 
The Ministry will be responsible for all costs included in this project, including the travel 
expenses of the attendees and the cost of TTOCs.  

http://www.bctf.ca/opportunities/MinistryCommittees.aspx


 
 

 
Deadline: 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 13, 2016 

 
To apply 

Complete the BCTF’s French Resources Development Project CV form and 
fax to 604-871-2286 or email your application to applications@bctf.ca.  

Direct enquiries to Janice Neden, jneden@bctf.ca, 604-871-1845, or 1-800-663-9163, local 1845. 
 

 
Because the BCTF has an affirmative action policy, each applicant may wish to provide on a  

voluntary basis, the information as to whether she or he is female or male, a person of colour,  
an Aboriginal, a person with a disability, or a lesbian, gay, bisexual, or transgender. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Distribution: All members electronically 

  
British Columbia Teachers’ Federation, 100–550 West 6th Avenue, Vancouver, BC 
V5Z 4P2,  604-871-2283, Toll free 1-800-663-9163, Fax 604-871-2289—bctf.ca 
 

 

http://www.bctf.ca/uploadedFiles/Public/Opportunities/MinistryCommittees/FrenchResourcesDPT-CV.pdf
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